
Donations of School Supplies
and  Open  House  for
Renaissance  West  Steam
Academy

08/08/2018

Hello brothers & sisters,

Were just about two weeks from Open House for the children at
 “Renaissance West STEAM Academy.” We are still looking for
school supplies to fill the bags or a monetary donation can be
made.

We’ll start filling bags the week of Aug 20th for any member
interested  in  helping.  I’ll  have  times  for  the  week  at
Thursday’s Noon Business Meeting.

Let’s make this project a BIG SUCCESS!!!

Helena
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